
Roxbury Drive Protected Bike Lane
Demonstration Project

The City of Beverly Hills invites the community to participate in an event to demonstrate what a protected bike lane on
Roxbury Drive, south of Olympic Boulevard, could look like. Join us for a test ride of the bikeway and to provide your feedback!

WHEN: Sunday, July 25, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.
2 mile ride with the Mayor at 10:30 a.m. or anytime on your own! Route map will be provided.

WHERE: Roxbury Drive at Olympic Boulevard

Protected bike lanes on Roxbury Drive, south of Olympic Boulevard, is the �rst high priority bikeway project the City is pursuing since 
adoption of the Complete Streets Plan in April 2021.

For more information visit: beverlyhills.org/completestreets

For questions: Contact the Public Works Department

at 310-285-2467 or AskPW@beverlyhills.org
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